
From: mmoore@statorllc.com <mmoore@statorllc.com>  
Sent: Monday, January 11, 2021 9:52 PM 
To: Member Input <memberinput@iccsafe.org> 
Subject: IECC - code or standard? 
 
Dear ICC: 
 
I support retaining the current framework for IECC maintenance (i.e., codes development). However, ICC 
may wish to consider modifying requirements for proposals (such as achieving a more specific cost 
effectiveness target, similar to how ASHRAE building energy standards are administered).  
 
If ICC wishes to transition the IECC from a code to a standard, then ICC should simply reference ASHRAE 
90.2 and ASHRAE 90.1 to align with the ANSI guidance that duplicative standards should be avoided.  
 
Thank you, 
 
Mike  
 
Mike Moore 
Stator LLC 
mmoore@statorllc.com  
303.408.7015 
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